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I am in Favor of this Bill. 

 

It is important that we have a Bill that states that this must be done.  

 Our governing documents leave too much for the Board of Directors 

and property managers to interpret.  We all have our own 

interpretations and perspectives about a lot of issues but in a 

community such as this, we, the homeowners, are the losers. 

We need to have a bill that provides for the homeowners that will 

give them the opportunity to get needed information about the 

operation of their community.  If you don’t know what’s going on, you 

don’t know where your money is going, or not.  There have been too 

many catastrophes when governing is not done by those elected to do 

so.  Let's not have that happen in our state. 

 

 

 


